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New Research Reporting
Project to Begin Phased

| - Implementation This Summer
g__‘ Research Services and ITS have

collaborated on a Research Reporting
Project to develop an integrated and robust reporting solution for
the Mason research community to support data driven decision
making. The first phase of reports is scheduled to be delivered
shortly after the RAMP implementation later this summer. The
new reporting system will allow for the integration of data from
multiple sources, such as RAMP and Banner, and will utilize the
Microstrategy reporting tool. Some reports, such as the Current
and Pending report, will be available directly in the RAMP
system. A wide range of research reporting and analysis
capabilities will be supported including managing sponsored
activity, monitoring research project performance, tracking faculty
support, and reviewing trends. Email questions about the
research reporting project to RAMP@gmu.edu.




